
 

 
 
 
November 1, 2017 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
 
RE: Changes to Mental Health and Substance Use Disorder Coverage 
 
 
Please read this entire letter and attached documents as they contain important 
information about your Employee Assistance Plan (EAP) coverage with U.S. Behavioral 
Health Plan, California.1 In accordance with the California Department of Managed 
Health Care requirements, the Combined Evidence of Coverage and Disclosure Form 
(“EOC”) has been amended to reflect updated disclosure language to provide an update 
regarding coverage of California Senate Bill 1135 and Language Assistance Program 
(LAP) California Senate Bill 853.2  As applicable, USBHPC’s LAP also complies with 
the provisions of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (“PPACA”) Final Rules. 
 
Beginning July 1, 2017, Senate Bill (SB) 1135 requires information regarding the 
standards for timely  
 
Senate Bill (SB) 853 requires essential elements of the LAP to include: 1) standards for 
enrollee

3 assessment, 2) standards for provision of language assistance services, 3) 
standards for training USBHPC personnel, and 4) standards for monitoring compliance.  




